End of Term Meeting with Janice

Friday, May 7, 2010

Minutes taken by: Stephanie Calce

In Attendance:  Stephanie Calce, Janice Boddy

Missing: Roger Bulgin, Stephanie Kozakowski



1) Budget Request for Computer Software Up-grades

a) Approved!

b) Contact Emily Anson to get in touch with Roger Bulgin

c) Upgrades should be installed before July 1

To include:

i) Windows 7

ii) MOLP Standard Office Suite

iii) Adobe Acrobat Pro

iv) Photoshop CS4

v) InDesign

2) Incoming Executive

a) Stephanie let Janice know who was incoming presidents/soc –co for 2010-11

b) Janice would like to schedule a meeting EARLY in term (September 2010) to discuss social events and yearly budget

3) Events Committee 2010-11

a) Janice would like to set up an “events committee” made up of Anthro faculty and AGSU members

4) Space Committee

a) Shaun Lehman is chair, but away a lot

b) Janice suggested that Kathy get in touch with Shaun to let him know she is the new space coordinator

c) There will be changes with FOB keys and additional security added into the building via corridors/stairwells – this will have to be taken into consideration when assigning office space next year and renewing key holders.

5) Results of Referendum

a) Discussed the results of the vote

b) Janice was surprised and disappointed that the referendum question was defeated

c) Stephanie informed Janice of the AGSU’s idea to install a library t-card machine and make the computer lab an “off-site library space” and that the incoming AGSU Executive will be looking into this, as well as other alternatives for the room.  Janice thought this was a great idea.

